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Environment Department 
Camden Town Hall 
Argyle Street Entrance 
Euston Road 
London WC1H8ND t 

29 January 2007 

Dear Mrs. Walker! 
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34 Albert Street, London, NWI 

Following your letter dated 22 January and in reference with condition no.2b of the 
Listed Building Consent 2005/4493/1- dated 12.12.05, I write to confirm that the Ground 
Floor Front Door is not be replaced but to be kept and restored. 

With regard to condition no.5, please find enclosed 8 sets of Structural Engineering 
drawings and details. All works to the rear extension foundations have been designed in 
order not to not affect the tree adjacent to the site (as shown on dwg.SL(0)01 rev.C) as 
requested by the Planning Approval Condition. 

If you have any further request, please do not hesitate to contact me. 

Yours sincerely, 

Enrico Galliani 
Crawford & Gray Architects 
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